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Article for the Blandford Forum Town Council Newsletter (distributed with the Blackmore 

Vale Magazine 7 Sept 2018. 

 

Thanks to everyone who took part in our Informal Consultation held during the 13th to 27th July. 

Results from the consultation can now be found on or website: 

http://blandfordplus.org.uk/ 

We aim to have the pre-submission plan ready for the formal Regulation 14 Public Consultation in 

October. 

http://blandfordplus.org.uk/

